From: Marika De Vecchis [mailto:marikad@asmof.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 7 November 2016 3:53 PM

To: AMOD

Subject: Exposure Draft: Medical Practitioners' Award 2010

Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to the revised exposure draft of the *Medical Practitioners' Award 2010*, published on the Commission's website on 2 November 2016. There appears to be an error in subclause 15.8 of the document. Whilst the document notes that clause 15 has been amended in accordance with PR583033, we contend that subclause 15.8(a) of the exposure draft does not reflect the Full Bench's decision in PR583033 (refer subclause 28.7(a) in PR583033).

Regards
Marika De Vecchis
Federal Executive Officer
Australian Salaried Medical Officers' Federation